CLEMENTON BOROUGH
BOARD OF EDUCATION
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING — SUPERINTENDENT CONTRACT

Pursuant to N.J.S.A. 18A:11-11, the Clementon Borough Board of Education will commence a Public
Hearing for the Renegotiated/Amended Employment Contract of the Superintendent of Schools at the
Regular Meeting being held on Monday, August 26, 2019 commencing at 7:00 p.m. in the Library/Media
Center of Clementon Elementary School, 4 Audubon Avenue, Clementon, Camden County, New Jersey
08021, at which time the Contract will be available for inspection.

Formal action will be taken on the Contract within the Agenda of the Regular Meeting.

Valerie J. Carmody
Interim Business Administrator/Board Secretary
Dated: August 22, 2019



